MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION


The Eisenhower Women’s Golf Association (EWGA) 18-hole league is accepting a limited number of prospective new members for the 2023 season.  

We will maintain a 2023 wait list for prospective new members meeting our membership By-law requirements.  The EWGA Board will determine the number of new members, if any, it may invite to join.  An email will be forwarded to the prospective 2023 wait listed individual(s) after February 2023 if an opening is available.

If you’d like to be added to our 2023 wait list, please email Sharon Sellars at eisenhowerladies@gmail.com .   Please note in the “Subject” line of the email “EWGA 2023 Wait List Request”.  Please include the following in your email: 1) current handicap index, 2) location where handicap is being maintained, and 3) GHIN.

Thank you,
EWGA Board
